
 
 

  

 

1. Purpose 

 

a) Due to circumstances beyond our control, there has been a delay in releasing the SA and WA 
LDs 
 

b)  The SA data is currently going through our approval processes by the GTA Commerce 
Committee and Board. We anticipate they will be released by mid next week.  

 

c) WA is yet to provide their data, at this stage. Once the information has been supplied and 
undergone the approval processes they, too, will be released. To date, we have no indication of 
when this data will be supplied however the release of these LDs will be treated as a matter for 
prompt action.  
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TOPIC: LDs still to be released: SA & WA 

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 

LDs still to be released: SA & WA 

 

 


